
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
BELLEVIEW SCHOOL DISTRICT 

REGULAR GOVERNING BOARD MEETING 
 

SEPTEMBER 9, 2025 
 

SUFFICIENCY OF INSTRUCTIONAL MATERIALS 
 

Belleview Elementary School, 22736 Kuien Mill Road, Sonora, CA 95370, 
Tuesday, September 9, 2025 at 6:00 p.m. 
 
The governing board encourages participation by parents, teachers, members of the 
community, and bargaining unit leaders in the public hearing, to assist the 
governing board in making a determination as to whether each pupil, has or will 
have prior to the end of the fiscal year, sufficient textbooks and instructional 
materials for each pupil, including English learners, in mathematics, science, 
history-social science, and English/language arts, including the English language 
development component of an adopted program, that are aligned to the academic 
content standards and consistent with the cycles and content of the curriculum 
frameworks. 
 
 
 
Posted:​ Belleview Elementary School 
​ ​ Belleview Website 

Belleview Preschool 
​ ​ August 29, 2025 
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